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Sent: 01 March 2018 09:02
To: Londonplan
Subject: "Draft New London Plan

Dear Sir Madam 
 
I am concerned that Mayor Sadiq Khans plan for the metropolis, doesn't include building genuine social housing. I'm  informed by social housing 
campaigners, that so-called affordable housing is typically let at £223per week  for a 2 bed flat. This compares with existing social housing  let at 
£ 103 per week.  
 
The health and social costs of poor housing, falling disproportionately on the shoulders of poor people, the very people creating the wealth in 
goods and services, which keep  our city going. 
 
Regards 
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